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The OWSI Cleanup Site should remain on the Hazard Sites List and the site be reviewed on a
regular basis. Leakage of petroleum products from the contaminated soil at the site could enter
nearby aquifers which currently provide safe drinking water for the community. Regular
inspections of the site could help avoid such an occurrence.



